memo
	Company name

	To:	Fabio Leite, Randy Smith

	From: 
	Martin, Andrew W.
	Date:
	01/16/2024

	Re:
	Update to AA degree

	Update:
	The College of Arts and Sciences recently revised the Associate of Arts degree (effective Spring 2024).  The revisions are intended to align the Associate of Arts degree with the New General Education Curriculum and the Ohio Department of Higher Education’s Ohio Transfer 36.  Because this revision happened after the implementation of the new General Education curriculum, students starting on the regional campus under the new GE were still under the old AA program.  Given a lack of alignment between these two programs, students earning the old AA degree would have to complete additional coursework in order to earn a BA at Ohio State.  Because of this, we propose to allow these students to opt into the new Associate of Arts curriculum to ensure that, if they choose to pursue the BA degree at Ohio State, they will be able to do so in a timely manner.
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